
To Whom It Concerns 

 

 I am replying to a viola�on no�ce received For Craig Dechy from EGLE with SRN/ID: U322400273 

I am responding both from the Harbor Beach Area Fire Department and TJC Holdwick Farms. Neither 
party involved ever new anything about this air quality permits or rules for using a house for training. Its 
something we just go and do for trainings once and awhile. Since this leter has been received and a visit 
with MR. Dechy, We understand that we have to do things different TJC farms have properly disposed of 
what was le� of the founda�on and the fire department has become registered in the system so we can 
have the buildings inspected and turn in the form 10 days prior. We did not know anything about any of 
these processes that we had to go through un�l the visit. If you have any ques�on, feel free to contact 
me at (989) 315-1489 

 

 

Jason Lermont 

 


